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Fabrice Large has been appointed Head of the Inspections Unit, from 1

September 2023, by a decision of the General Rapporteur, Stanislas Martin.

He succeeds Sophie Bresny, to whom the Autorité extends its warmest thanks

and best wishes for success in her new role as General Rapporteur of the

Polynesian Competition Authority.
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